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I strongly oppose HB 3414 as it is now written. I am particularly concerned about 

Section 2 of HB 3414 because it would be one of the biggest rollback of urban 

environmental protections since the land use planning system was put in place. HB 

3414 would allow developers to bypass critically important land use regulations, 

including regulations to protect trees, wetlands, floodplains, and high value habitat. 

 

Oure family understands the need for new housing but HB 3414 is not the answer. 

Thank you, 

Chris Deaerth 


